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Dear Parents, 

Please find attached a letter to Wokingham parents from Carol Cammiss, Director of Children’s 

Services, and Councillor Ulla Karin Clark, Lead Member for Children’s Services Wokingham Borough 

Council. 

In terms of plans for reopening St Paul’s, it is clear that in comparison to many of our counterparts, 

we have a high number of pupils hoping to return and a much higher percentage of staff prevented 

from returning on health grounds. We are continuing to try and work out how we can safely open to 

Year 6 pupils and will update you as soon as we are able to. 

In the meantime, thank you for your patience. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor, Headteacher 
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